April 21, 2017

To the patients of Dr. Reich,

As many of you know, I am currently on maternity leave with my second child. I plan to return
to work in March 2018.

Dr. Claude Gorman will be the locum physician covering my practice in my absence. She is an
excellent physician and I'm confident will take very good care of my patients. She is available
for regular appointments Mondays, Tuesday evenings, Wednesday afternoons and Fridays. You
are also encouraged to continue to use our urgent care after hours clinics Monday to Thursday

\ ‘ evenings and Saturdays for urgent health issues.

I look forward to seeing you upon my return.

Sincerely,

Dr. Erin Reich




